
 

 

 
31 January 2020 

 
Mr Nick McIntosh 
Assistant National Secretary 
Transport Workers’ Union of Australia 

 
 
Re: Novel coronavirus 

 
 
Dear Mr McIntosh, 
  
Thank you for your enquiry regarding this important matter. 
  
The health and wellbeing of our employees is of paramount importance to our business. Swissport is 
following the advice of the relevant experts, including the Australian Government Department of Health and 
the World Health Organisation on how to respond to this unfolding health issue. 
  
We continue to work in close collaboration with our customers and our occupational physician to manage 
the risk of infection. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Rob D’Alessio 
Senior Vice President Pacific  
Swissport 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


